
 

 

                                                                 7th November 2014 
COMMUNITY ARTS DAY  
Thank you to everyone who gave up their time to join us for the 
community arts day yesterday. There will be a report from the children 
next week. 
 
STAR PUPILS 
The star pupils this week are Logan, Gracie, Lilly, Charlie, Jasmin, Jak 
and Amber. Thank you for all your hard work and for being our star 
pupils this week. 
 

TEXTILE COLLECTION 
Thank you to everyone who brought in a bag (or more) for this 
collection. The final number of bags collected was 36. 
  
INK CARTRIDGES 
Thank you to everyone who has brought in empty ink cartridges over 
the last term. This week we received a cheque for £134. The ECO are 
already thinking about the way to use this boost to their resources. We 
are still collecting so please continue to send in your empty cartridges to 
school. 
 

PHOTOGRAPHS 
Please can all photograph orders be returned to school by Tuesday 11th 
November. 
 

NEW LUNCH MENU 
Your child will be bringing home a copy of the new lunch menu today. 
There is also a copy on the school website. 
 

SWIMMING TIMETABLE 
Attached is the swimming timetable. You will notice there is a change of 
classes going swimming from 1st December.  
 

ATTENDANCE 
The graph shows the 
attendance for the whole 
of the first half term. I 
would like to say a big 
thank you for the 
improvement this shows 
on previous years. The 
challenge now is for us to 
maintain this as we move 
into the winter months.  
 

Mrs D Tregellas     

DATES 

November 
10th Curriculum 
committee 9am 
 

11th,12th & 13th 

Parents 
Evenings 
 
15th St Austell 
Carnival 
18th FOPS meeting 
2pm. 
21st Be Bright Be 
Seen Day 
 
 

December 
3rd Full Governors 
meeting 5pm 
5th Admissions 
meeting 9am 
17th School 
Christmas lunch 
19th Last day of term 
 

January 
5th Back to school 
15th Parents Forum 
3.30 or 6.00pm. 
 

February 
16th – 20th Half term 
 
March 
27th last day of term. 
 
April 
13th Back to school 


